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Ann Cole - 
... .~ -. ...... 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: 
To: Office of Commissioner Skop 

Thursday, August 05,2010 3:59 PM CONS El: 
cc: 
Subject: FW: Teco Approval 

Commissioners Advisors; Administrative Assistants - Commission Suite 

Thank you for this information, which will be placed in Docket Correspondence - Consumers 
and their Representatives, in Docket No. 100159-EG. 

From: Office of Commissioner Skop 
Sent: Thursday, August 05,2010 3:44 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Cristina Slaton 
Subject: FW: Teco Approval 

Ann, 

Please place a copy of this document in the correspondence side of Docket No. 100159-EG. 

Thank you, 
Bill 

Bill McNulfy 
Chief Advisor to Commissioner Skop 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0855 
(850) 413-6028 (office) 
(850) 413-6029 (fax) 
bmcnulty@psc.state.fl. us 

From: Gregbo@wwdb.org [mailto:Gregbo@wwdb.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 05,2010 3:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Skop 
Subject: Teco Approval 

Dear Commissioner Skop, 

Hello sir, my name is Greg Bo, I am a representative of Bo's Coating. (State rooting License # 
CCC1329245) We are a roofing company trying to assist our future customers, your citizens, with 
affordable, renewable, green, technology for their properties. The reason I am writing you 
Commissioner, is because as we all h o w  with the economic struggles, Floridians are seeking financial 
incentives to assist them in updating their property for energy efficiency. One of the main ways we help 
Floridians in this matter is in the "Cool Roof' program, in which we have inh€dlU&%.d&tt&&%i&B: ''. ' 
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square feet for Florida's commercial and commercial residential properties in the last two years. 

for their Energy-efficiency programs for their customers. According to Teco's web site (see below) they 
are awaiting the approval from the Florida Public Service Commission. Currently; we have several 
potential customers who are not updating their properties for energy efficiency because they are waiting 
on this approval to financially assist them in their endeavors. Furthermore, we also have employees that 
are out of work, because we too are waiting for these incentives to take affect to further pursue these 
jobs. If you could please contact and inform me as to the status of this approval, I would highly 
appreciate it. I know we are all trying to make Florida a greener and cleaner place for Americans, and 
also create and keep jobs. Please let me know what I personally can do to assist you in any way. 

http://www. tampaelectric.com/news/article/index.cfm?~icle=~~9 

Also below is a link to a two minute presentation by secretary of energy Steven Chu which will better 
explain what we are doing. 

http://www.ene~ov/news/9225.ht~m 

Thank you for your time, and look forward to your response. 

This letter is to request information concerning the status of Teco's (Tampa Electric) approval 

Greg Bo 
Bo's Coating 
FL Roofing Lic. #CCC1329245 
"Going Green is no longer an option, but rather a responsibility" 
Greg bo@wwd b.org 
Cell: 1-321-543-0382 
Fax: 1-866-220-8392 

8/5/2010 


